
April 2024 Newsletter Rosary Guild of St. Gertrude

March 26th at 3:45pm
In place of the April 4th meeting, we are excited to announce that will be

viewing the movie Cabrini at the Glen Cove Movie Theater on Tuesday, March
26th at 3:45 pm.

Please RSVP if you will be attending by Monday March 25th. KIndly email
stgertrudesrosaryguild @gmail.com or call Kathy 516-628-8436 or Fran

516-628-1496.
The movie has received excellent reviews and tells the story of Mother Cabrini’s

missionary work in NYC in the late 1800’s.
“From Alejandro Monteverde, award-winning director of Sound of Freedom,

comes the powerful epic of Francesca Cabrini, an Italian immigrant who arrives in New
York City in 1889 and is greeted by disease, crime, and impoverished children. Cabrini
sets off on a daring mission to convince the hostile mayor to secure housing and
healthcare for society's most vulnerable. With broken English and poor health, Cabrini
uses her entrepreneurial mind to build an empire of hope unlike anything the world had
ever seen.”

24 tickets have been pre-purchased and more seating is available if
needed. This event is open to parishioners who wish to join us. For those who
wish to carpool, we will meet at the Parish Center parking lot at 3:15. Tickets are
$7.00 each. Please bring cash or a check made out to St. Gertrude’s Rosary Guild.
Following the movie, if you would like to enjoy some pizza or pasta at La Famiglia, next
to the movie theater, please let us know so we can reserve tables ahead of time. (The
cost of dinner is not included).

Mark your calendars
May Meeting – May 2nd - 7 pm at the Parish Center- We have arranged for a
speaker. Details to follow. We will be nominating the new officers for the 24-25 year.
May 11th - Our annual PLANT SALE- In the Parish Center from 9 am to 3 pm.
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED. Please let Annemarie or Vicki know if you are available
to work the sale.

Thinking of you: Nora Caruso, Nancy Burgie, Marie Levchuck, Peggy Hesse,
Nakiya Mary




